Carla Hoekzema

From: Save Shoreline Neighborhoods <saveshorelineneighborhoods@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 2:28 PM

To: Carla Hoekzema; City Council; Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Map of Shoreline Residents Opposing Rezone at 1510 & 1517 NE 170th St
Attachments: SSN Opposed Nearby Residents Map (11-14-19)_print.pdf

‘ CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
! the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commission and Councilmembers,

After the October 17, 2019 Planning Commission Meeting (Public Hearing), several Planning Commissioners requested
that we submit to the City an electronic file of the map that was presented. One Commissioner had suggested that the
City could project it on the screen to make it easier for the Commissioners and public to see. One Commissioner had
stated that it would help if we changed the color of the subject properties at 1510 and 1517 NE 170 St to make it easier
to see at a distance. The attached map includes some color/visual enhancements and additional details and
geographical references.

Please see the attached map and include it in the next Planning Commission Meeting — Public Hearing {scheduled for
11/21/19) and the following applicable Council discussion and Council Public Hearing meetings (scheduled for 12/2/19
and 12/9/19, respectively). Please project this file on the computer screens and overhead display during the staff
report(s) and/or during our public comment period.

Let us know if you have any questions or problems with viewing or displaying the attached file.

Thanks in advance,

Mark Rettmann for Save Shoreline Neighborhoods



